
 

 

Karma Puja Celebration at Jaspuria B.Ed. College, Bisa 

On Thursday, 12th September 2024, Jaspuria B.Ed. College, Bisa, 

witnessed a vibrant and enthusiastic celebration of Karma Puja, a revered 

festival within the tribal community. The occasion was marked by the active 

participation of the 2023-25 batch trainees, who presented various cultural 

and colorful programs, creating an atmosphere of joy and cultural pride. 

The Director of the college, Dr. Shalini Priya, shed light on the significance 

of Karma Puja. In her address, she emphasized that this festival 

symbolizes a connection with our rich cultural heritage, encouraging 

everyone to honor nature and society. She extended her heartfelt wishes 

for Karma Puja to all attendees, expressing her hope for continued 

dedication to cultural values and community spirit. 

 

Chairman of the institution, Mr. Jailendra Kumar, further highlighted the 

cultural importance of the festival in his speech, stating, “Karma Puja is 

primarily a festival of the tribal community. It sends us a profound message 

to stay connected to our roots and to preserve our traditions. Today, let us 

pledge to honor and safeguard the heritage of Karma Puja by 

understanding its value in our lives.” 

 

The celebration was attended by a distinguished group of faculty members, 

including Sajeev Kumar, Sarita Singh, Vibha Kumari, Usha Minz, Dr. 

Kumari Priyanka Sharma, Reema Upasana Kachhap, Shashi Prabha, 

Ranchan Kumari, Harsh Raj, and Mahfooz Ansari. Other respected guests 

and faculty members also graced the occasion with their presence, making 

the event a memorable one. 

 

The program was expertly hosted by Alok Kumar Baitha and Mishel Lakra, 

who ensured a seamless flow of activities, enhancing the event's spirit and 

appeal. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


